Green Valley School Dismissing Early
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Green Valley School in Watauga County is dismissing students at 10:45 a.m. today,
Wednesday, September 18th, due to a plumbing problem at the school.  Buses will run their
usual routes but lunch will not be served before dismissal and the after school program will not

operate today at Green Valley.




